LPA NEWS

January 2024

Happy New Year!

Welcome back to the start of the Spring
Term. The children have all been keen to
come in to school and have made a
positive start to the year.

We would like to take this opportunity to
welcome Mrs Keenoy to our Leverington
school family. She will be teaching Year 4
(Picasso Class) for the remainder of the
year.

This week sees us saying goodbye to Miss
Morris who is going on maternity leave.
We're sure you will join us in wishing her
all the best. We look forward to hearing
about her new arrival in a few week's
timel!

PE Days

Please note the change of days for
some year groups.

Reception: Tuesday

Year 1: Monday and Tuesday
Year 2: Monday and Friday

Year 3: Tuesday (swimming) and
Wednesday PE.

Year 4: Wednesday and Thursday
Year 5: Thursday and Friday
Year 6: Friday

Please make sure your child has the
correct kit in school, hair is tied
back and earrings are removed.

Thank You!

Thank you to everyone who ‘
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donated either money or prizes

\

for our Christmas Fayre. Along

with the sales of hot chocolate )
and donations at KS1

performances, we raised over

£1000 for school funds! ¢ < 3

IMPORTANT - Uniform

Please can we remind everyone
of some of our school uniform
expectations.

Children should be arriving in
school with only 1 set of stud
earrings and no other jewellery.

All hair should be tied back,
especially on PE days.

We appreciate your co-operation
with this.
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Fri 19th Jan: Year 5 & 6 Sports Event.

Mon 22nd Jan: Whole school writing day: ‘Blast from the Past’.

Wed 24th Jan: Year 6 to ‘Young Voices' in Birmingham.

Fri 2nd Feb: Dodgeball Competition at Wisbech Grammar.

Mon 5th-Sun 11th Feb: Children’'s Mental Health Week.

Fri 9th Feb: Tag Rugby event.

Fri 16th Feb: Cross Country event at Wisbech Grammar.

Mon 19th Feb - Fri 23rd Feb: HALF TERM

Fri 1st March: Hockey tournament at Wisbech Grammar.

Mon 4th March: 9:00-9:45am Parent Drop-in session.

Thurs 7th March: World Book Day. Design a wooden spoon story character.
Wed 13th March: Reception trip to Church Farm (note change of date).
Thurs 14th March: Reception Vision Screening.

19th & 20th March: Parent Consultation Evenings (further information to
follow).

Fri 22nd March: Non-uniform day. Donations for Chocolate Tombola.
Mon 25th March - Thurs 28th March: Year 5 Bikeability.

Tues 26th March: Easter Chocolate Tombola

Thurs 28th March: 2:15pm (time t.b.c) End of term assembly in Church.
END OF TERM.

Week Beginning 13th May 2024: KS2 SATs Week. NO holidays to be booked.

Mon 15th April: Summer Term Starts
NSPCC Maths Day

Writing Day The NSPCC's annual Maths Day will
be held on_Friday_2nd February.

We will be enjoying a day filled with
mathematical challenges, number

This year our Writing Day theme is
‘A Blast From The Past’. Our writing
will be linked to past or current
History topics to support retrieval
and we will share our writing with
other children across Murrow and
Gorefield.

All our pupils will be participating in

' tivities for the day. Keep
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fun and problem-solving. Key Stage
2 children will be partaking in a
multi-school Times Table Rockstar
Challenge too, competing against
children at Murrow and Gorefield!
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